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May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

FOOD PREPARATION & TASTING 
 
From time to time our children have the opportunity to prepare and taste food. This is often as part 
of themed days and weeks and may include food from other countries. In order to cut down the 
number of letters we have to send requesting permission for your child to enjoy the opportunity of 
preparing and tasting food, we would like to ask you to sign a general consent form covering this. 
 
Please sign and return the consent form below. 
 
If your child is allergic to any types of food or there is a reason why he/she cannot handle food 
please indicate this in the comments section. 
 
Please ensure that if your child’s allergies change that the school office is informed immediately. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs J Betts 
Headteacher 
 

 
CONSENT FORM FOR FOOD PREPARATION AND TASTING 
 

NAME OF CHILD…………………………………………………………….. 

 
I give my consent for my child to prepare and taste food (as defined in a letter dated May 2022). 
 
Comments: 
 
Signed………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 


